
 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Wolfeboro 
Conservation Commission 

Public Notice 
 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission has 
scheduled a Taking Action For Wildlife Joint Workshop with the 

Tuftonboro Conservation Commission on Monday, April 11, 2016 at 6:30 
PM at the Great Hall. 

 
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modifications and/or auxiliary aid to access this 
meeting, please notify the Conservation Commission at 569-5970 at least 24 hours prior to this 

meeting. 


